
 

 

January 31, 2022 

 

Memo to: Administrators of Temporary, Four, and Five-Star Licensed Childcare Programs 

From:  Bethany Schaefer, Director of Early Childhood Education 
  Iredell County Partnership for Young Children 
 
RE:  Announcement of NC Pre-Kindergarten Site Application Meeting 
 
The Iredell County Partnership for Young Children will host an information session for licensed 
programs that are considering applying for NC Pre-Kindergarten classroom(s) for the 2022-2025 
contract term. The meeting will be held virtually on February 10, 2022, at 10:00 a.m. via Zoom.  
 
The site application and explanation of the process will be offered during the information 
session. A representative from interested programs must attend the session. Please RSVP by 
February 3, 2022, to Bethany Schaefer (bschaefer@icpyc.org or 704-380-3874) to receive the 
Zoom link. Completed site applications will be due on February 25, 2022, by 5:00 p.m.  
 
Questions regarding the information session or the site application process can be answered by 
calling Bethany Schaefer or Viviana Dorantes at 704-878-9980. 
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